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Colebrook Fire Department

Forge Company COLEBRODK TOWN CLERK

March 3, 2020 Monthly Meeting Minutes

Deputy Chief Todd Hiller called the regular monthly meeting of the Colebrook Fire Department
Forge Company to order at 19:10 hours.

The following items were discussed:

Deputy Chief Hiller presented the meeting minutes from the February meeting. With there being
no discussion or amendments to the minutes, a motion was made by Dan Butler, and seconded by
Bob Bull to accept the minutes as read. The motion passed unanimously.

Treasurer Rick Tillotson presented the monthly company bills and account balances. As there was
no discussion on the report, a motion was made by, Dan Butler and seconded by Sue McAllister
to accept the report as read. The motion passed unanimously.

Old Business:
CPR cards were distributed to members.
No report from truck committee.

Rick Tillotson will gather more information on the house on Beach Hill to be used for possible
training. He will relay the information to the Chief.

The appreciation dinner has been scheduled for April 4, 2020 at the Old Newgate Coon Club in
Norfolk from 5:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. Invitations are being distributed at this time. Please RSVP
Ben Bartlett or Steve Sartirana no later than March 20, 2020.

A vote will be taken at the May town meeting regarding the tax abatement proposal.
New Business:

Rick Tillotson will be attending a meeting regarding the Corona virus. Rick will share all
information with the officers for distribution.

The annual bloodborne pathogen training will be held on March 10, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. at the Center
Station and on March 31, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. at the Forge Station.



Being no further business, a motion was made by Sue McAlister and seconded by Dan Butler to
- adjourn the meeting. The motion passed unanimously, and the meeting adjourned at 19:48 hours
following the pledge of allegiance.

Respectfully submitted,
Steven J. Sartirana

Steven J. Sartirana
Secretary



